
HOMECOMING FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

Q: Do NSU Student needs tickets to any events? 

A: All currently enrolled NSU students are allowed to every event without a ticket.

Q: How much are the tickets for events? 

A: Tickets for NSU Homecoming events are free except for FSL Stroll Off. The FSL Stroll Off is 
$5 for guests and alumni but FREE for currently enrolled NSU Students.

Q: Are guests allowed? 

A: Guest are allowed to ALL events except Pep Rally and Block Painting, unless otherwise 
stated. **Please note guests are not allowed to receive or win giveaways. ** 

Q: How many guests are allowed? 

A: NSU policy is that each NSU student is allowed two guests at events, unless otherwise 
determined. This holds true for Homecoming events except the ones where guest are not 
allowed.  **Please note to check with each NSU event on their specific event policy, as this is 
per their event discretion.  

Q: Where can we purchase guest tickets for FSL Stroll Off? 

A: All tickets are online at www.nova.edu/homecoming or in the bio of the Office of Campus 
Life and Student Engagement and the Fraternity and Sorority Life Instagram page. 

Q: Are we allowed to leave the Pep Rally? 

A: Yes, but please note that  there is no re-entry for the pep rally. 

Q: Are we allowed bags at the Pep Rally and FSL Stroll Off?   

A: Please refer to the acceptable bag options on www.nova.edu/homecoming and the 
Office of Campus Life and Student Engagement social media (@nsucampuslife).   

Q: How do I get my event pass? 

A: Steps on how to obtain your event pass are here. 

Q: How do I fill out my waiver? 

A: Visit www.nova.edu/waiver . Make sure to put the activity/event as listed on the 
website (www.nova.edu/homecoming). You will receive an email confirmation, please make 
sure to save your confirmation.   




